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Repealing the bill is naive and misguided.  Someone in legislature must have friends 

in nuclear energy. Why would we build power plants but not have the capacity to 

store the waste they produce? Any child knows that when you're done with a project 

you must clean up, why is this concept beyond the legislature?  Furthermore, NO 

NUKES! All reactors are prone to accidents and disasters, like the case in Fukushima 

in 2011. It’s not worth the safety risk. It's not worth the security risk.  

 


